
Paper Petition Details 

Kestrel Path and Vaughan Way Parking

We the residents of Kestrel Path and Vaughan Way, Britwell want the Council to provide a 
parking area for ten to fifteen vehicles (similar in construction to the one at two to ten Kestrel 
Path) to ease the parking problems in Vaughan Way and facilitate parking for the residents at 
twelve to twenty two Kestrel Path, Britwell. 

This petition was received on 16th February, 2018.

This petition was passed to the Team Leader, Parking Services on 16th February, 2018.

This petition was responded to by the Team Leader, Parking Services on 2nd March, 2018.

Final Results
Number of Signatures 23

Council Response 

I am writing in response to your petition regarding the request for additional parking bays 
on Kestrel Path.

Unfortunately we do not have the budget for requests such as these; this would need to 
be discussed with your local ward councillors and if they are in favour of this, they would 
be able to fund this from their own budget. Please see below for details of your local 
ward councillors;

Britwell and Northborough ward:
1. Councillor Robert Anderson – 01753 531 649
2. Councillor Martin Carter - 07856 723 037
3. Councillor Pavitar Mann - 07832 345 887

I apologise that we have not been able to assist you on this occasion.


